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From: Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal <garwin.yip@noaa.gov>


Sent: Thursday, May 2, 2019 12:16 AM


To: Howard Brown - NOAA Federal


Subject: Re: Shasta effects section


Cathy. Any track changes are new ones from me for her to accept or not. Comments are either Maria’s, left in


for Maria to see their disposition, new ones I put in, or placeholders to address.


Sent from my iPhone


On May 1, 2019, at 6:33 PM, Howard Brown - NOAA Federal <howard.brown@noaa.gov> wrote:


Who is going to clean up all of these track changes? Seems like we need a clean document to


start working from.


H


On Wed, May 1, 2019 at 5:55 PM Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal <garwin.yip@noaa.gov> wrote:


Cathy,


Here you are, attached. Please save in the CVP ROCON drive.


Susan was in the middle of putting her magic touches on the doc, so when you're done, let her


know so she can continue with her magic.


-Garwin-

_____________


Garwin Yip


Water Operations and Delta Consultations Branch Chief


NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region


U.S. Department of Commerce


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814


Office: 916-930-3611


Cell: 916-716-6558


FAX: 916-930-3629


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


--
Howard L. Brown


Policy Advisor


http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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